LoCo "Yaks

331 MISSOURI AVENUE
LLORAIN, OHIO 44052

August 18, 2016

Lorain Port Authority
421 Black River Lane
Lorain, Ohio 44052

Re: Fall Lakeside Landing Clean-Up

Dear Port Authority Board,

Our fall clean-up for this year will take place on Saturday, September 24t at
Lakeside Landing from 9:00am to 1:00pm.

We will be requesting a CAB trailer from Lorain County Solid Waste Management,
but will also need to stock up on supplies like gloves and water for our volunteers.

Would you please consider making a monetary donation to the LoCo ‘Yaks and our
Lakeside Landing Clean-Up to help with supplies. We will greatly appreciate any
amount you are able to contribute.

Our 501(c)3 number is 46-2256135.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Stephanee Moore Koscho, Assistant Executive Director
Robb Koscho, Board Executive Director

Josh Notley, Board President

Chris Nechols

Kurt Hernon

Page Hernon

John Muzik
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WWW.LOCOYAKS.COM (4 19) 239 3779



